

Zone E-1 Newsletter

MAY 2017

MD19E Leadership

District Governor Glen Barry

Email: glenbarry288@yahoo.ca

1st Vice District Governor Harry Lippincott

Email: hlippin1@comcast.net

2nd Vice District Governor Lyndon Harriman

Email: lpcdharriman@gmail.com

MD-19E Cabinet Secretary Kim DiRienz

kdirienz@hotmail.com

MD-19E Cabinet Treasurer Matt Jones

mattandjody@comcast.net

MD-19E GMT Membership Brian Ross

Email: <u>bandross@centurylink.com</u>

MD-19E GLT Leadership Frank Bega

Email: frankbega@frontier.com

Md-19 E-1 Zone Chairman Ed Brandstoettner 8506 N. Northview Rd Spokane, WA 99208

Email: brandsen@comcast.net

Phone: (509) 467-0360 Cell: (509) 850-1126

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

New Member
Peg Camp

Sponsor
Steve Ball

Club
Spokane Central

Activities for April 2017

Airway Heights Lions

No Activity Reported

Green Bluff Lions

Helped 12 students with homework at the Boys and Girls Club. (Youth)
Cleaned along Green Bluff loop, collecting litter on two different occasions (Envir)
Assisted SCL with pre-school sight and vision screenings for 30 kids. (Youth/Vis)
Assisted at the annual MS Run. (Youth)

Raised \$120 for Bites-to-Go taking family photos at Big Barn's Easter Event (Youth)

Medical Lake Lions

Supplied over 150 Senior Luncheons at St Luke's Church raising \$600. (Hung) Planted two trees received for donating \$20 to Camp Stix. (Envir/Youth) Successfully held their annual *Only Fools Run at Midnight* Fun Run. (Youth)

Rosalia Lions

No Activity Reported

Shadle North Lions

Assisted at the annual MS Run. (Youth)

Spokane Central Lions

Continue to provide 81 preschoolers sight and hearing screenings. (Youth/Vision)
Provided sight and hearing exams and equipment to 34 individuals. (Vision)
Continue to man a regional Lions Office that links Lions Clubs to the Community.

Zone Chairman

Visited clubs at Shadle North and Suburban North.

Attended and helped set up the Spokane Central Lions Pig Roast.

Attended the District 19E Spring Conference in Castlegar, BC.

E-1 Club Officers

Airway Heights

Now meeting at the VFW

President Jerome Hood jlh042151@aol.com

Green Bluff

President Craig Deitz Secretary Jane Deitz jscldeitz@gmail.com

Medical Lake

President Mark Hudson team_hudson@icloud.com Secretary Sandra Flood sandy6flood@yahoo.com

Rosalia *meetino at 121*

Now meeting at 1200 Hole in the Wall Pizza

President William Widman Secretary Shannon Rae <u>Trevor_main@hotmail.com</u>

Spokane Central

President Steve Maggio invest@stevemaggio.com
Secretary Cliff Miller
millerce53@hotmail.com

Spokane Shadle North

President Darel Maxfield maxfield7@msm.com
Secretary Mark Schafer kimarks2@comcast.net

Upcoming Events:

Green Bluff Lions will hold a Trivia Fundraiser on 3 June to benefit Mt Spokane HS Bites-to-Go. Tickets are \$10 in advance, \$12 at the door. Brats and Chips will be available for purchase (\$5) at 6 P.M. Trivia Game starts at 7 P.M. Contact Debbie Schmick (509) 466-1281 for details.

Everyone have fun raising funds for SightLife during White Cane Days on May 5/6.

Club Officer Reports are due. There are two different reports due, one to MD-19 the other to LCI. MD-19 uses the information provided to publish the MD-19 Roster and Going Visiting Publications.

MD-19

To get to the MD-19 Club Officer Report Form, go to MD-19 website http://www.lionsmd19.com/

Select Forms and find MD19 CLUB OFFICER REPORT FORM

Fill in the form. *Update data for meeting times and places especially if they have changed since last year.* Mail or e-mail a copy to MD-19, the Zone Chairman, and VDGs.

LCI

The easiest manner to report to LCI is to have the secretary log into MyLCI. There they can click on report new officers and select members for positions.

Remember to assign/elect a LCIF Coordinator at MyLCI. This is a new position for all clubs.